
 

23rd January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The date of our Young Voices concert is fast approaching- Tuesday 28th January. The children 

are really excited about the event which promises to be a day to remember! 

Below is all the information you need about the concert day. 

Timetable 

Morning lessons will go ahead as usual. Pupils will eat lunch in school, and will depart at 

approximately 12:30pm. The afternoon will be spent in rehearsal, with a 5 - 6.30pm break for 

food. The concert runs from 7 - 8.45pm. We should arrive back at school at approximately 10pm 

- it is difficult to be accurate about the time, as leaving the arena can take some time. A text 

message will be sent out when we leave the arena giving you a more precise arrival time back at 

school. Please note that the coach will pull up at the bus stop on Burns Lane (at the front of 

school). 

Food 

Pupils will need to bring packed food for the 5pm tea break. They will also need plenty of water 

in order to stay hydrated throughout the afternoon and evening. The arena does not allow glass 

bottles, so please make sure drinks are in plastic. Please could this be packed in a small bag. 

Clothing 

Pupils will need to wear their PE kits with a plain white t-shirt. I know that some pupils have a 

Young Voices t-shirt from previous concerts, if this is the case, they may where this. 

Other belongings 

Pupils will leave their school bags at school in order to keep personal belongings to a minimum. 

Pupils may bring their phones to the concert, but they will be entirely responsible for them. 

If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Watson 

 


